
DIABLO	MUNICIPAL	ADVISORY	COUNCIL	
NOTICE	OF	CANCELLATION		

OF	MEETING	SCHEDULED	FOR		
March	12,	2019	

	

	 The	regular	meeting	of	the	Diablo	Municipal	Advisory	Council,	scheduled	for	Tuesday,	
March	12,	2019	at	7:30	p.m.	has	been	cancelled.		

	 The	next	meeting	will	be	held	on	Tuesday,	April	9,	2019	at	7:30	p.m.	in	the	Diablo	Room	of	
the	Diablo	Country	Club.	

	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Diablo	Municipal	Advisory	Council	by	

Jeff	Eorio,	Secretary	
	


